
 

24 April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are pleased to announce that we are organising a STEM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) educational trip to 

Disneyland Paris for Year 10 students in January 2024.    

 

Students will have the opportunity to explore the two Disneyland parks as 

well as visiting French shopping complex and a visit to a World War 1 

memorial site at Thiepval.  

 

The total cost of the trip will be approximately £460.  This includes evening 

meals on days 1, 2 and 3 and continental breakfasts on days 2, 3 and 4; 

accommodation on the basis of three students sharing a room, all travel 

costs and entrance fees into the Disneyland parks.  Students will be 

expected to pay for any additional meals and drinks that they require.  

Due to the educational nature of the trip Mr Anders has agreed to 

subsidise the visit.  

 

This means that the final cost for each student attending will be £400. 

 

If you would like to participate in the trip, you will need to attend a series 

of parents’ information evenings, the first of which is on Tuesday 9 May at 

5.30 pm. You will be able to meet with me to find out everything you need 

to know about the trip and ask any questions.   

 

We request that you return the reply slip overleaf, with the deposit of £100 

and sign the enclosed agreement to say you understand and agree to 

the terms for residential trips. Deposit payments are non-refundable.   

 

Payments should be made in full or by instalments by the last dates shown 

as below:  

 

By 26 May    £100 Deposit  

By 30 June    £75 

By 21 July    £75 

By 29 September  £75 

By 31 October  £75  

 

Your child’s behaviour and attendance at school will also form part of the 

eligibility criteria.  Should there be issues leading up to the trip that the 

school deem as unacceptable, this will result in a loss not only of their place 

and non-refundable deposit, but also instalments paid up until the point of 

concern. 

 



  

Please return the reply slip and deposit by 26 May 2023  to ensure your 

place is secured on this trip.  Places are limited and will be offered on a 

first come first served basis. Any problems or questions please feel free to 

email s.bannard@pcs.hants.sch.uk  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Soo Bannard 

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

I agree to the terms for the Disneyland Paris 2024 trip, as stated in the letter 

dated 24 April 2023.  I enclose a £100 deposit – which I understand is non-

refundable.   

 

Name of Student …………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Signature of parent/carer …………………………………………. 

 

Contact Number …………………………………………………….. 
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